
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
 

 
 

Community Alert 
Wanted for Public Indecency  

002
nd

 District (Wentworth)  
 

 
About These Crimes 
 

●  This alert gives notice to residents of the 002
nd

 District (Wentworth) of a Public 

Indecency incident.  On Wednesday, December 15th, 2015, on the 4700 block of South 

Ellis at approximately 9:40am, a female minor was walking to school when an unknown 

offender, exposed his genitals to the female minor. The offender was seated in a black 4-

door vehicle. The female victim immediately fled the scene and contacted the police.  

 
 
About The Offender 
 

 Male Black  

 35-39 years of age 

 

 

 

Offender Vehicle 
 
    ●   Black 4-door Pontiac Grand Prix 

 
 
What You Can Do 

 Always be aware of your surroundings 

 Walk/Ride  in pairs or groups 

 Dial 9-1-1 to report suspicious activity immediately 

 Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

 

 

 

 

If you have any information about this incident, 

Please call the Area Central Bureau of Detectives at (312) 747-8380 
Reference - RD# HY-537810 

 

Alert # P15-1-274CA 

 December 15, 2015  

 


